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NEWSLETTER 8th February 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
 
Stop and Drop 
 
After half term, we will be starting Stop and 
Drop to help with the morning drop off.  A 
letter will be sent home next week, with the 
rotas attached.  I am sure we will be able to 
count on your support to help with the 
scheme. 
 
Door Security 
 
Can I please remind all parents of the 
importance of checking that the main doors 
are closed behind you on leaving the School? 
 

World Book Day 
 
You will have received a letter outlining the 
range of activities that we are arranging to 
celebrate World Book Day.  We are looking 
forward to celebrating this year with a 
variety of activities.  We are particularly 
looking forward to the book fair that our 
parent reps are organising to take place on 
Thursday 14th.  As a reminder, relevant dates 
are listed below. 
 
25th February- 8th March- sponsored book 
read 
25th Feb- 8th March- collection of new books 
for Great Ormond Street Hospital 

 

 
 
Class 4 News 
 

Class 4 have had a lovely and varied week. We 
celebrated Chinese New Year by reading a story 
about Emperor Jade and the twelve animals 
racing across the river. We also had the 
experience of eating noodles with chopsticks, as 
well as making lanterns and decorating a picture 
of a pig and a dragon. 
 
We played games to help us revise our letter 
sounds and clapped the number of syllables in our 
name. The children are learning to blend orally. If 
you say the phonic sounds of C.V.C words, they 
might tell you what you have just spelt! 
 
We have been learning and exploring our 
‘transport’ topic through the different areas of the 
Early Years Foundations Stage curriculum.  This 
has included mathematics, expressive arts and 
design, literacy, communication and language, 
understanding the world and physical 
development. Together the children have created 
some lovely work for our display so please look to 
the left as you climb the final steps to the 
classroom, and you are welcome to come in and 
see your children’s work.  

mailto:zsylvester@broadhurstschool.com


Proprietor 
Mr B. Berkery 

4th March- 8th March- parents invited to 
read in school 
7th March- Dress up as a favourite character 
from a book 
Thursday 14th March- Book Fair 
 
We hope that you will take the opportunity 
to get involved in World Book Day this year. 
 
 
 
I wish everyone a lovely weekend. 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Sylvester 
 
 
 
 

Midweek we took a break and gave our dolls (and 
ourselves) a bubble bath. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


